
 

Gentleshaw Primary Academy 

 
26th October 2023 

Children in Need 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 17th November 2023, we will be celebrating Children in Need. To 
mark the occasion our PLT (Pupil Leadership Team) have come up with some 
wonderful ideas to make the day exciting.  

Our PLT have decided that to raise money and bring some joy for such a great 
cause all of our children can come into school on Friday 17th November dressed 
in pyjamas (the brighter the better!), in return for a cash donation of your 
choice. 

Alongside this, there will be lots of fun activities for children to do throughout 
the day. This year, to mark Children in Need, schools across the UK are 
celebrating the power of positive relationships, and the impact of these 
relationships in helping to support children and young people throughout 
the school years. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Beaman & the PLT 

 

 


